
 
EXCITING NEWS! 

 
WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE LAUNCH OF OUR BRAND NEW 

WEBSITE  

 
 

 

 
 
After months of discussions and decision making we are delighted to announce the launch of our Website 
dedicated to our Customers - existing and potential.   You can now find us at www.apparelmasterwaikato.co.nz.  
PLEASE NOTE:  We are discontinuing our email waidry@ihug.co.nz .  Please refer to website or Customer 
Information Pack attached for direct email addresses.      
 
 
We wanted to provide Customers with an easy, user friendly way to contact us with your requirements.   You are 

able to lodge your electronic requests direct to us via our Website - just follow the relevant "Customer Tools" on 
our home page.    You can also keep an eye out for our News in our news tab.   
 
To make things easier for our Customers, we have also updated our Customer Information Pack and this is 
attached as an electronic link -  a paper copy will also be delivered straight to your offices by our friendly drivers.   
Please refer to the Customer Information Pack if you have any queries.  If you find that your queries have not been 
answered in the Customer Information Pack then please do not hesitate to contact us direct and we will do our 
very best to assist you.  
 
 
CLARK MASSEY 
GENERAL MANAGER  
APPARELMASTER WAIKATO LIMITED  

http://www.apparelmasterwaikato.co.nz/

